
From: Dustin Waters <dustin@charlestoncitypaper.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/11/2016 11:04:32 AM
Subject: Media Inquiry

Good morning,

This is Dustin Waters, working with the Washington Post/Charleston City Paper in Charleston, SC. In 
following up on things after the passage of Hurricane Matthew, I was hoping to get a better 
understanding of Gov. Haley's statements regarding evacuations not being separated into voluntary 
and mandatory.
Is there a specific reason why South Carolina does not designate evacuations as either voluntary and 
mandatory?
Was there a time when South Carolina did designate evacuations as voluntary/mandatory and, if so, 
what led to the state dropping this designation?
I appreciate any information you can provide.
All the best,
Dustin

-- 

Dustin Waters

Charleston City Paper

Staff Writer

Cell: 478-812-0807
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